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The following Motion was approved at the May 20, 2024 meeting of the Coastal San Pedro 
Neighborhood Council:   

 
Re:   Motion to support City initiative considering raising hourly wages in the Los 

Angeles Living Wage Ordinance and the Los Angeles Hotel Worker Minimum 
Wage Ordinance 

 

Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council supports the proposed raise of hourly 
wage to $25 in 2023, and by $1 every year thereafter, to reach $30 an hour by 2028; 
adjustments in health care credits; ensuring that workers receive all eligible paid time off, sick 
days, and the Citywide Minimum Wage; addition of a Public Housekeeping Training 
requirement of the L.A. Hotel Worker Minimum Wage Ordinance (LA HWMO); and clarification 
that enforcement of the Living Wage Ordinance and LA HWMO shall be conducted by the City’s 
Office of Wage Standards.  
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
cc:    
Trade, Travel and Tourism Committee: 
councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org 
councilmember.price@lacity.org 
councilmember.park@lacity.org 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org 
councilmember.soto-martinez@lacity.org 
 
Ashley Gonzales, agonzales@laane.org 
Nick Stewart-Bloch, nstewartbloch@laane.org 
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